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To: City Council
Subject: Opposition of new press policy
Date: Friday, February 28, 2025 8:51:15 AM

Dear city council members,
I strongly feel that the new press policy is a dangerous flaunting of the first amendment and I strongly urge you to

reconsider this.
I plan to attend the next city council meeting and I hope this proposal will be moved to the top of the agenda so that

the concerned people will have a chance to speak at a reasonable time.
Thank you,
Pam Neuberg

Sent from my iPad
Pam Neuberg





